Johnson County Commission Johnson County Courthouse

Troy A. Matthews 300 N. Holden Street, Suite 203
Presiding Commissioner Warrensburg MO 64093
John L. Marr 660-747-2112
Commissioner, Eastern District www.JoCoCourthouse.com
Charles Kavanaugh CountyCommissioners@jocomo.gov
Commissioner, Western District
Diane Thompson

County Clerk

July 1, 2024
BID AWARD: REQUEST FOR BIDS - Independent Auditing Services

County Commission requested bids to select a single firm of certified public accountants to provide Independent
Auditing Services at the best and lowest cost to the County. Johnson County desires to establish a working
agreement of at least three (3) years with the firm selected. For this reason, we are asking each firm to list the fees
for audits of years 2024, 2025, and 2026. However, the County reserves the right to accept the proposal on a one-
year basis. The request for bids was sent to a list of potential bidders on June 7, 2024 and it was posted on the
Johnson County MO website (www.jococourthouse.com). The request for bids was advertised in the Warrensburg
Star Journal in the June 11, 2024 printed newspaper.

Questions and clarifications were to be submitted by Bidders before 1:30 p.m. on Friday, June 21, 2024. An
addendum was issued June 24, 2024 answering the received questions to the list of potential bidders on June 24,
2024 and posted on the Johnson County MO website (www.jococourthouse.com).

Bids for Independent Auditing Services were opened at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, July 1, 2024. A single bid was
received from Gerding, Korte and Chitwood, Professional Corporation of Booneville, Missouri Received June 13,
2024 at 9:53 a.m. '

The Commissioners reviewed the bid.

Costs (including all required reports):

Audit for the year ending December 31, 2024: $32,750 f
Single Audit (if required) for the year ending December 31, 2024: additional $5,000

Alternate Pricing:

Audit for the year ending December 31, 2025: $34,500

Single Audit (if required) for the year ending December 31, 2025: additional $5,000

Audit for the year ending December 31, 2026: $36,250

Single Audit (if required) for the year ending December 31, 2026: additional $5,000

Commissioner Kavanaugh motioned and Commissioner Marr seconded to award the Independent Auditing
Services Bid to Gerding, Korte and Chitwood, Professional Corporation of Booneville, Missouri. Motion approved
unanimously.

THE JOHNSON COUNTY COMMISSION

A. Matthews, Presiding Commissioner

John L. Marr, Eastern éommissioner




